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       July 1, 2020 Meeting Minutes 
 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:01 pm via Zoom by Rick Najera, President.   All four club 
officers in attendance. 
 

Total Members in attendance:    16 including two new members:  Victor Martino and Steve 
Peters.  Welcome! 
 

Treasurer’s update:  Membership is reported at 64.  The club is in good financial standing.   
 

Correspondence:   Sue Booth read the card received from Jim Moore (Ft. Sutter Chapter).  He 
thanked Yerba Buena members for their condolence card on his wife’s passing.   
 
Old Business: 

 Vacaville Swap Meet:  June 7, 2020    Victor Martino attended the meet and stated that 
it had a good turnout.  He mentioned lots of good items for sale and a good use of the 
parking lot.  It was the first meet that was able to be held since March.   

 Brett Hatt Memorial:   June 22, 2020   Fifteen Yerba Buena members met at Rick 
Najera’s house and went on to attend the memorial in Marin.  Since a ride hadn’t been 
scheduled to honor Hatt, the Yerba Buena members went on their own ride in memory 
of him and stopped for lunch in Sonoma.   

 Chapter Ride:  June 27, 2020    Mario reported that twelve members went on the ride 
up King’s Mtn. Rd, down Tunitas Creek Road and then south on Hwy 1.  There were 
some minor breakdowns but all were fixable.  Jack and James provided the chase truck.  
Lunch was brown bag at Greyhound Rock.  Two new people (Joe and Theo) were on the 
ride and it seems likely they will become members.   

 AMCA “Ride to Work Day” June 15:  Brian Davis stated that he rode to his former 
work on the fifth year anniversary of his retirement with Rick Rutledge and Mario 
DiSalvo.  They couldn’t get a picture in front of Lockheed, so they continued on to Niles 
Canyon.  They had lunch at The Florence and finished out thru Milpitas.   A good ride 
of about 75 miles.   

New Business: 

 Status of upcoming AMCA events:  Davenport swap meet has been cancelled due to 
the virus.  The Montana Road Run has been cancelled.  The Badgers Road Run is still 
on (August 13-15), but that could also be cancelled as it gets closer to the date.  
Discussion about Sturgis, Hollister and Corbins.  Nothing seems very sure in these 
pandemic times. 
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 YB August meeting:    It was proposed that we actually meet in-person for the next 
chapter meeting.  The Booths suggested the big grassy area by the Bay in the PacShores 
complex in Redwood City.  Members would need to bring their own chairs and drinks 
and keep a physical distance.    Members agreed to try, and the August 5th meeting will 
begin at 6:30 to allow extra daylight to get home.  Sue will send out a map and 
information on location.   

 Next Club Ride:  Mario suggested two routes for the next ride.  One begins at Buck’s 
again, in Woodside, and goes south down Skyline with a possible lunch in Santa Cruz.  
The second ride would meet in Milpitas and take Calaveras Road to Sunol, eventually 
stopping for lunch in Niles.  The club agreed on a date, Sunday July 26th, and Mario will 
finalize a route for us.   

 Upcoming Dates: 

July 12th – Sacramento Swap Meet (Bradshaw Exit) – held at a drive-in theater.   

Born Free Swap Meet in L.A. – Mario DiSalvo and Mark Wiebens are going down to 
represent the Club.  Benito Mendoza is also going and offered to take a club banner.   

Motion to Adjourn at 7:37 p.m.   Next meeting August 5, 2020  
    Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary 
 
 
   


